TOWN OF NORTH READING

NOTICE

PUBLIC HEARING TO REVISE
TOBACCO CONTROL REGULATIONS

A Public Hearing will be held in Room 14, Town Hall Murphy Center, 235
North Street, North Reading, MA on Monday, July 30, 2018 at 7:00 P.M.
on proposed amendment changes to the North Reading Board of Health
Tobacco Control Regulations. The public is invited to attend and make
comments. The proposed amendments include but are not limited to, the
amendment to Section (P) violations and adding a new section
"Prohibiting the use of Coupons”. Copies of the proposed amendment
changes can be obtained at the North Reading Board of Health, Town
Hall — 235 North Street, North Reading or by calling the Health
Department at (978) 357-5242. 7-19-13 NR




